
2023-2024 BROADWAY KIDS

HELLO AND WELCOME TO BROADWAY KIDS— We are so very excited to
announce our shows this year and we hope our reveal the show board had you
all excited too!! I can’t wait to begin working with all your kiddos. The show we
have chosen is fun and the music is all new and entertaining. We will be having
rehearsals on Fridays again and a full rehearsal schedule will be given out once
the show is cast.

The forms for the show will all be found in the green envelope the first day of
school, and can be sent into school. Once I receive their forms, I will give them
their scripts, audition pieces and audition sides to prepare for the show, along
with tentative rehearsal dates. Our auditions FOR 5TH GRADE ONLY will be
held on Friday September 22, after school in the parish center. Fourth graders
do not need to audition, but will be put into the cast. After the 5th graders have
been cast, we may need to fill some other roles so we may need to audition 4th
graders then. Rehearsals will begin Friday September 29th after school. Most
rehearsals will be in the gym, some may be moved to my classroom (the music
room). You will be given a full detailed rehearsal schedule at the first rehearsal.
Not all performers will be called to all rehearsals.

If you have any questions please feel free to email me at
JRenbjor@rcscherryhill.com or your student can come chat with me in school. I
have been directing children’s theater for almost 20 years and I am thrilled to be
working with such a talented group of students at RCS. We have a great
production team this year including Mr. Coar, Mrs Koller, Miss Bella and Mr.
Wayne. We are always here for any questions you may have!!

Many Thanks,
Jill Renbjor
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